WyCB Roundup Minutes
4-24-2024
Cheryl Godley, Tom Lealos, and Sherry Leinen were on the call.
Cheryl and Tom asked lots of questions about the Facebook page. Sherry explained how Facebook and messenger works. Sherry mentioned that the old WyCB logo is on the Facebook page. It’s the old logo that has a Buffalo with an eyeball in the middle. We all agreed that we definitely need to get the new logo put on the Facebook page. Sherry mentioned that Sarah Sexton and I have posted items on the page. The PSA for this round up meeting was posted on the page.
There is information on ACB, NFB, AFB, Leader Dogs for the Blind, a save the date for WIL’s 7th annual Peer Advocacy Conference August 6th- 8th at the Best Western downtown Casper, the post about International Guide Dog Day, and information about Dave Steele The Blind Poet.
Sherry mentioned that she will ask Amy Burns with WIL to see if they’re okay if their weekly schedule is posted on the page.
Respectfully submitted,
Sherry Leinen
